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On the 20th November 2013, the FRR launched a request for proposals to select a service 

provider which is able to provide a tool to assess the ex-ante risks of the FRR portfolio. 

 

For this public procurement procedure, the FRR has decided to use a limited request for 

proposals. 

 

This contract will run for a duration of four years with the option of a further year, once notified 

to the selected candidate.  

 

 

All interested parties must reply to the FRR by the 23rd of December 2013, 12:00 hrs (Paris 

time), in accordance with the consultation procedure regulations. 

 

 

All documents relating to this request for proposals are available on a new dedicated platform 

http://marches.fondsdereserve.fr. 

 

 


